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 Larissa Urban OBJ2014/8033/P 11/01/2015  15:50:48 The apartment block is already very imposing on the area where most houses don't exceed 3 levels. 

Raising this higher would block some of the sun light that I currently have in my apartment. This could 

have a negative impact on the resale value of my place. Even more important, my priority when 

purchasing my property was plenty of daylight which would now be impacted and effect my personal 

well being.

I strongly oppose this extension for the reasons listed above.
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